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Dear Patients and Friends, 
 
This letter has been a long time coming. After more than 43 years of practice, I am 
announcing my upcoming retirement. I have carefully considered these words, trying them 
on and turning them this way and that to see if they fit. At first, they didn’t, but with a little 
stretching, weight loss, and tailoring, they now do. 
 
In the last year, I have also had to face the inevitable facts of age and orthopedic instability. I 
will be undergoing a surgical procedure that will likely make it impossible for me to return to 
active practice. Full recovery will take a year, and even then, there are no guarantees about 
my functional capacity. 
 
I do not intend to leave you all without support regarding your ongoing care. I have 
compiled a short list of chiropractors that I would be comfortable recommending to you. 
The link for this list is here on the website home page. 
 
In these four-plus decades, we have built very solid relationships together. These have been 
among the most meaningful aspects of my life. I have absolutely loved taking care of all of 
you. I am grateful beyond words for your trust, loyalty, and wisdom. This has always meant 
and will always mean the world to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Michael H. Rogers, D.C. 


